
 

MEMORANDUM 
Community Development Department 

 
 
DATE: January 28, 2019 
 
TO: Rental Housing Committee 
 
FROM: Tim Wong, Housing and Neighborhood Services Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Update on Selection of the CSFRA Project Manager  

 
The purpose of this memo is to provide an update to the Rental Housing Committee 
(RHC) regarding the selection of the Project Manager for the Community Stabilization 
and Fair Rent Act (CSFRA) program. 
 
I am happy to announce that Anky van Deursen has been selected to be the Project 
Manager for the CSFRA program.  Anky has worked with the CSFRA even prior to its 
inception so she is well versed in all aspects of the program.  She will be a valuable 
contributor in the continued implementation and administration of the CSFRA. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


